# **Assessment Office News**

## **September**

Welcome back to a new academic year! The Office of Assessment is busy as usual. Please find some important upcoming events and deadlines below. As always, you can contact the office anytime you have an assessment question.

## **Annual Reports**

Annual Reports for Program Assessment are due September 30, 2024. The report template can be found <u>here</u>. Please submit the report to your college folder <u>here</u>: find your college's folder, click on AY 23-24 Annual Reports, then your specific program, and submit.

## January Assessment Day/Gen Ed Assessment

Thank you to all who participated in our May 2024 Assessment Day to rate General Education A courses! Those of you with courses in General Education A should be receiving more information about the results of assessment later this semester.

<u>Save the date!</u> Our next in-person Rating Day is scheduled for Tuesday, Jan 21, 2025 in the MSU. We will be rating artifacts collected from Spring 2024 General Education B courses.

#### Office Staff

We have a full staff in the Assessment Office consisting of two Assessment Fellows and two Graduate Assistants, and Dr. Karen Rauch.



Sarah Gatehouse joined the
Assessment Office as a Graduate
Assistant in 2024. She earned her
Bachelor's degree in Sport
Management from KU in
December 2023 and is now
pursuing her Master's in
Business Administration (MBA).
She is a member of the women's
field hockey team.



Jordan Roberts is working with the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences as well as the Office of Assessment this year. She is in the Clinical Mental Health Counseling program after completing her Bachelor's in Psychology at Penn State.

## **Contact Us!**

Dr. Baranczyk: Tuesday and Thursday, 9-11 and 12-1, baranczy@kutztown.edu **Dr. Congelio:** Mondays and Wednesdays, 12-2, Tuesdays 9-11, congelio@kuztown.edu

Karen Rauch: rauch@kutztown.edu